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To:  All Media Partners 
 

From:  Jennifer M. Hansen, Public Information Officer 
 

Date:  May 21, 2015 
 

RE:  Law Enforcement Officer of the Year Awards 
 
Today, Thursday, May 21, 2015, the community of Bridgeport, and specifically, the Bridgeport 
Christian Fellowship, recognized, honored and awarded two local law enforcement officers 
with the award of “Law Enforcement Officer of the Year.” 
 
The recipients of this prestigious award went to Deputy Wes Hoskin, of the Mono County 
Sheriff’s Office, and Officer Merrill Sept, of the California Highway Patrol.  

 
“It is a pleasure to serve a community that appreciates the hard work and partnership with the 
Mono County Sheriff’s Office,” stated Undersheriff Michael Moriarty during today’s ceremony. 
“I would like to thank the Bridgeport Christian Fellowship for honoring the very best of law 
enforcement within Mono County,” said CHP Lieutenant Jeff Holt.  

 
Both the Mono County Sheriff’s Office and the California Highway Patrol truly appreciate the 
Bridgeport Christian Fellowship, and all those that participated in today’s ceremony, for 
recognizing our local law enforcement officers for their dedication to protecting and serving our 
residents and visitors of Mono County. 

 
Please join us in congratulating Deputy Hoskin and Officer Sept as our Law Enforcement 
Officers of the Year; an award truly deserved! We thank you for your continued dedication and 
service! 
 
Written and reported by: Jennifer M. Hansen, Public Information Officer 

 


